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Photobug, the photography society conducted a photowalk to Yamuna Ghat, near 
Nigambodh Ghat in Old Delhi area on 11th January 2020. Nestled away from the hustle 
and bustle of the city, Yamuna Ghat is a very peaceful place alongside the river Yamuna 
and a photographer's delight especially during November-February, where the area is full 
of migratory seagulls. 
 
The members gathered at Yamuna ghat by 7:00 am in the morning as it is the best time 
for capturing the beauty of the river and the seagulls. The members got the opportunity 
to capture some early golden hour shots on this scenic place on a chilly January morning. 
The members experienced multiple situations in which they learnt to use high-shutter 
speeds and long exposure and used water as a reflection to bring out the creativity in 
their shots. The experience at Yamuna Ghat was not only a knowledgeable one, but it 
also was a chance for the team to bond together, learn from each other in a productive 
space and spend convivial moments together. 
 

  


